
  

This week we completed our wow activities linking with our project ‘what’s the power?’. The children took 
part in lots of team building activities focussing on the power of teamwork. The winning teams of each 
activity got extra time to solve the puzzle at the end. The children engaged well and not only showed good 
teamwork, but also showed other Elli powers such as resilience, curiosity and creativity.  
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Reminders: 
 Please read at least 5 times a week and have your reading records signed for Friday’s check. 
 Spellings have been set, so please practise them ready for our spelling test next Friday.  
 Mathletics tasks have also been set, these will need to be completed by next Thursday 

please. 

I hope you have a great weekend, Miss Chalmers 
  


